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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 7th December 2018 





Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!


�


Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record














Attendance


Reception	-	93.75%	


Year 1		-	91.30%


Year 2		-	96.55%


Year 3		-	97.50%


Year 4		-	97.60%


Year 5		-	92.44%


Year 6		-	96.25%








   �                                   �


Year 1		-	Bereket				Year 1		-	Patrik & Fatima


Year 2		-	Yad				     	Year 2		-	Alex & Mikayla


Year 3		-	Javon				     	Year 3		-	Julie & Mario


Year 4		-	William			     	Year 4		-	Lina & Hanan


Year 5		-	Hashim			       	Year 5		-	Adam & Mohamed


Year 6		-	Riyaad			    	             Year 6		-	Eliza & Roberto
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Golden Ticket Award


Godfred – Year 6 – Compassion & Humility


Kylah – Year 1 – Considerate & Self-controlled


Emilie – Year 4 – Hopeful


Mario – Year 3 - Compassion














Christmas Notices


On Friday 14th December children will be allowed to wear a Christmas Jumper to school (there is no charge for this).


On Thursday 20th December will be our Christmas Dinner Menu.  If your child does not normally have school dinners but would like a Christmas Dinner, please go to the school office where you can order and pay for this.


Thank you.





Term Dates 2018-2019


Christmas Holiday:


Children break up on Friday 21st December 2018 and return on Tuesday 8th January 2018.


Teacher Training Day:


Monday 7th January 2019 – School will be closed to all pupils


Half Term:


Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February 2019














Reception Class Admissions for 2019/2020


A reminder for Nursery children parents.  Your admission form for Reception placements September 2019 needs to be submitted on line via Birmingham City Council’s website.  The deadline for forms to be completed is 15th January 2019.





Dinner Money - IMPORTANT


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.











                                            

